
   

 

 

 

  CIRCULAR/AIS/SEP/2023-24/61     Date: 29/09/2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

It’s time to celebrate the festival of giving:  

‘Joy of Giving Week’ (2nd Oct.  to 8th Oct. 2023).  

The Joy of Giving Week is             a festival of philanthropy  

that aims to inculcate the values of gratitude for what  

we have, share with those who do not have and also help the needy. We at AIS 

would be celebrating the ‘Joy   of Giving Week’ in order to sensitize students toward 

the values of ‘Sharing and Caring’. The following things can be donated: 

1. Stationery and Toys – New or old stationery / toys in good condition. 

2. Recycle Knowledge – New or old books in good condition. 

3. Clothes – In usable condition. 

4. Eatables – Any packed items.  

 

The collected items would be donated to “Kodhi Aashram & Disha Foundation”. You 

are requested to kindly send in your donations to the school latest by 7
th 

October 2023. 

 

 

 
Regards 

 

Principal 

 


